
  

Notice of Public Information Session 

Corporation of the Town of South Bruce Peninsula 

Revitalization of Berford Street 

Contract No. 19-22 

The Corporation of the Town of South Bruce Peninsula (Town) – Berford Street, located in Wiarton, 
will be undergoing a ‘Big Dig’ initiative starting in 2020 to upgrade Berford Street’s aging infrastructure 
and downtown streetscape.  The project is currently at the design phase which is incorporating the 
infrastructure needs along with the community’s input collected from the Downtown Wiarton 
Streetscape Improvements Document (2016).  The Town is hosting a Public Information Session to 
inform the residents and businesses of the proposed plans and discuss any questions or concerns 
surrounding the project with Municipal staff and the Engineering Consultant.   

This first Public Information Session will be held on: 

When:  Wednesday, December 18, 2019, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Where: The Wiarton and District Community Center (Upstairs Hall) - 526 Taylor St., Wiarton 

The project scope consists of the full road reconstruction of Berford Street from Elm Street to Division 
Street including watermain; storm and sanitary sewer replacement; sidewalks; curb and gutters; road 
base; street lighting; traffic signals; utility upgrades; as well as streetscape improvements.  The Town 
is receiving funding assistance from a provincial grant.  

The project is being carried out as Schedule ‘A+’ Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA). Schedule A + activities are pre-approved, and the public is to be advised prior to 
implementation of the project. Schedule A+ activities are not subject to the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks appeal process; however, comments will be received by the Town. 

 

For further information on this project please contact: 

Lara Widdifield, C.E.T. 
Director of Public Works 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
315 George Street 
Wiarton, ON  N0H 2T0  
Tel:  519-534-1400 Ext. 133 
Fax: 519-534-4976 
Email: lara.widdifield@southbrucepeninsula.com  

 Paul Hausler 
Project Manager 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
3 Ronell Crescent 
Collingwood, ON  L9Y 4J6 
Ph:  705-797-4289 
Fax: 705-446-2399 
Email: Paul.Hausler@rjburnside.com 
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